
Kenya Civil Aviation Authority 

PUBLIC  MEETING
Notice is hereby given for public information that the Kenya 
Civil Aviation Authority (KCAA) will hold a public meeting 
to consider representations and objections with regard to 
applications for air service licences, particulars of which 
were published in the Kenya Gazette Notice No.12032 of 
Friday, 20th September, 2024.

The meeting will take place on Thursday, 17th October, 
2024 starting from 9.00 a.m. East African Time (+3GMT)
in the Auditorium at the KCAA Headquarters.
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